
 

 

 FOR THE ATTENTION OF: 
 ASLAN Murat 
 
FROM:  
Eric Saintrond – FISU Secretary General/CEO  

  
 Lausanne, 27 February 2020 

Ref: SG/ES-NK/2020 – 70075  

Subject: Nomination letter / FISU Working Groups / 2020 - 2023 

 
Dear Friend, 
 
Further to its meeting held in Lausanne on 21 and 22 February 2020, we are pleased to inform you 
that the FISU Executive Committee has nominated you for the period 2020 - 2023 as: 
 

Member EduC Working Group 
 
We are happy to count you as part of the FISU Family for the new term. As member of a Working 
group your duty will be to participate in some working sessions and/or give your advice to the 
respective Committee on your area of expertise. You will be also requested to participate in the 
development of the FISU Global Strategy 2027 that was put in place during the GA 2017 for a    
10-years period. 
 
On behalf of the FISU Executive Committee, we would like to express our wish to working closely 
with you as to ensure the success of the future activities of our federation. 
 

Should you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the FISU Education 

& Development Department (education@fisu.net). 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Oleg MATYTSIN 

FISU President 

  
 

 

 

 

Eric SAINTROND  

FISU Secretary General /CEO 


